
 
 
C-19-Whanau Memorandum 
 
6 March 2021 
 
Talofa lava, 
 
Praise the Lord for Level 2 and the higher grounds of Auckland.  Thank you for all your 
prayers and support from home for distance learning. Well done parents for yet again 
adjusting to life in Alert Level 3. Thank you to all staff for stepping up to online teaching 
and learning these past 5 days. 
 
As the Prime Minister has announced, Auckland will move to Alert Level 2 at 6.00am 
Sunday 7 March. Therefore, school returns to being onsite for all students and we look 
forward to welcoming every student back on Monday morning. 
 
We will continue with your cautious approach to all school activities, to access onto our 
sites and towards healthy hygiene practices. We also understand if you are reluctant to 
return your children immediately to school. Please do what you feel is the best approach 
for you. 
 
We will finish school at 3pm on Monday and Tuesday with Wednesday SUPA to be 
confirmed. 
 
We will go ahead with our Parent Partnership Meetings on Friday from 9-3pm so please 
arrange childcare. If you prefer a Zoom meeting, please let your child's teacher know as 
soon as possible. 
 
Please contact us if you have any concerns or questions. 
  
Faafetai tele lava, 
Sita Selupe 


